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LETTER OF UNDERSTANDING 

Between 

WILFRID LAURIER UNIVERSITY 

And the 

WILFRID LAURIER UNIVERSITY FACULTY ASSOCIATION 

RE: Article 11 of the Full-time Faculty and Professional Librarians Collective Agreement (2020-
2023) 

 

Whereas there was a decanal search for the Dean of the Lazaridis School of Business and Economics 
during 2021-2022; and 

Whereas the 2021-2022 search did not result in securing a successful candidate; and 

Whereas the University conducted another search in Spring/Fall 2022; and  

Whereas the University was unsuccessful in securing a successful candidate from the Spring/Fall 2022 
search; and 

Whereas Shelley McGill was appointed as Interim Dean July 1, 2022 to December 31, 2022; and 

Whereas the University has decided to pause a third search for Dean and resume in Spring 2023 and 
have an Interim Dean until June 2024; and 

The Parties agree that an Interim Dean will be appointed and continue to June 30, 2024 with a search in 
accordance with the procedures set out in Article 11.2.4 of the Collective Agreement to be completed 
during the 2023-2024 academic year.  

 

For the University     For WLUFA 

 
__________________________________  _________________________________ 
Deborah L. MacLatchy, President, WLU   Robert Kristofferson, President, WLUFA 
 
 
______16 November 2022______________  _________________________________ 
Date       Date 
 

Rob Kristofferson
18 November 2022


